
 

 

 

Family update #163 
 
June 21, 2022 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 

COVID-19 Update 
Greenview Supportive Living Main Floor  
Two residents tested positive yesterday, both have mild symptoms. Outbreak on the unit was 
declared. The resident who tested positive on Friday is recovering well. 
 
Wing Kei Crescent Heights Third Floor 
One resident developed mild symptoms and tested positive today. The two residents who tested 
positive on June 10 have fully recovered and are off isolation. The unit is still on Outbreak status. The 
Communicable Disease Control has instructed that no more prevalence testing is required for the 
residents on the unit. 
 
Currently visitation is limited to essential visitors only on the above two affected units. 
 

Greenview Elevator Maintenance 
The elevator in Greenview Long Term Care will be out of service from 6:30 am on Wednesday, June 
22 until noon on Thursday, June 23 for preventative maintenance. Visitors please follow the 
instructions posted on how to access the long term care units. 
 

Walk for Wing Kei Celebration – June 25 
A gentle reminder that our virtual celebration will be on Saturday, June 25 at 10 am. Don’t forget to 
log on to www.wingkei.org at that time and join in the fun! 
 
Thank you very much for your prayer and support! 
 
The Lord Himself goes before you and will be with you; 
He will never leave you nor forsake you. 
Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged.” 
~ Deuteronomy 31:8 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

http://www.wingkei.org/

